
Keeping Children Safe 

 

At St George’s we ensure all children are kept safe 

throughout the school day through our safeguarding 

policies. 

Risk assessments are carried out where necessary, and 

available for parents to see. 

Vulnerable children are monitored closely by classroom 

staff and our Learning Mentor. 

Children are supervised throughout the day by 

classroom staff, and lunch time staff are made aware 

of children with additional needs and have specified 

adults that they can go to if they need to. 

We have an Anti-Bullying Policy in school, which is 

available for parents to see. 


